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To whom it may concern, 

 

It is an absolute pleasure to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of a true asset to the business 

community, Heather Olson. Based in Glendale, Arizona, Heather Olson is the proud and dedicated 

owner of Olson Insurance Agency.  

 

Heather got her start in the insurance industry in 1984 and opened Olson Insurance Agency in 2002. 

Today, she serves families, individuals, and business owners, providing a variety of coverage options. 

She strives to help her clients better understand their insurance and ensure they receive the care and 

coverage that they need. 

 

I have had the pleasure of knowing Heather for just under a year now. She has helped with my insurance 

needs and was able to find me better coverage at a more affordable rate. She took the time to help me 

with any questions I had so I could better understand what I do and do not need. Her knowledge and 

experience has helped so many clients and I know she will help so many more in her community.  

 

I highly recommend Heather Olson at Olson Insurance Agency for all your insurance needs. From home 

and auto to life and liability, Heather will provide the service and support you need so you can feel 

confident with your insurance coverage.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Dave Delles 

Business Optimization Specialist 

Schooley Mitchell 


